
La Mirada & Virginia Ave 
Pipeline Project 

ladwp.com/metroprojects 

Region 
Hollywood 

Schedule 
June 2020 – December 2020 

Work Hours 
Monday – Friday 
7:30 AM – 4:00 PM 

Project Description 
The La Mirada Ave. and Virginia 
Ave. Pipeline Replacement 
Project is a water system 
infrastructure improvement project 
that will replace 2,850 feet of 
pipeline along La Mirada and 
Virginia Ave. The pipe is over 94 
years old and needs to be 
replaced to improve water system 
reliability and enhance fire 
protection in the area.  

Construction Information
LADWP crews will replace existing 
pipe with 6 & 8-inch ductile iron 
pipes along La Mirada Ave, east of 
Wilton Pl. and Virginia Ave, east of 
Van Ness Ave to Western Ave. 

Construction begins end of  
June 2020 and is scheduled to 
be completed by December 
2020. To minimize the impacts to 
the community, the project will be 
performed in sections.  

Construction Hours 
Monday – Friday  
7:30 AM – 4:00 PM 

Road Closure 
Construction will require road 
closures at each section during work 
hours. LADWP crews will work in 
manageable sections that can be 
covered at the end of each work day 
to open the road to traffic.  

Local access during construction will 
be provided to residents and delivery 
personnel. Electronic message 
boards and traffic control will be in 
place throughout the project. Fire 
and emergency access will be 
maintained at all times. 

As essential city workers, LADWP crews 
continue to work on critical water and 
power infrastructure improvement activities 
while following recommended health and 
safety guidelines to protect against the 
spread of COVID-19. 

Project Manager:  Matt Gonzalez  l (213) 944-1342  l  Matthewskye.Gonzalez@ladwp.com 
District Engineer:  Edgar Mercado l (213) 367-1218  l  Edgar.Mercado@ladwp.com 
Community Affairs: Sylvia Beltran  l  (213) 367-5206  l  Sylvia.Beltran@ladwp.com 
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